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City of Westminster City Council Study Session 
June 20, 2005 

 
Mayor McNally called the Study Session to order at 6:35 PM. All Council was in attendance.  Butch 
Hicks arrived at 6:55. 
 
City Staff in attendance included: City Manager Brent McFall; Assistant City Manager Steve Smithers; 
City Attorney Marty McCullough; Rocky Flats Coordinator Ron Hellbusch; Water Resources Treatment 
Manager Mike Happe; Water Resources Engineer Josh Nims; Capital Projects Coordinator Dan 
Strietelmeier; Director of Public Works Jim Arndt; and Administrative Secretary Melissa Salazar. 
 
Guests in attendance were Evie Hemphill from the Westminster Window and Mike Litzau, resident of 
Westminster. 
 
Brent McFall briefly updated Council on the Long-term Stewardship Organization taking the place of 
RFCLOG. Westminster will be sending a letter from the Mayor to the Long-term Stewardship 
Organization advocating that the cities of Northglenn and Thornton be included in the Long-term 
Stewardship Organization. 
 
Chris Dittman commented to Council of how proud he was of being part of an organization such as the 
City of Westminster especially with all that is going on and especially after last week’s Walmart meeting 
even after all the bad things said and written in the newspapers. 
 
Steve Smithers communicated to Council that the Great Race is coming to Westminster.  On July 3rd, 100 
cars will be parked at the Westin/Promenade, and City Council has been invited to participate in the 
ceremony.  The event will take place from 6:00-8:30 p.m. 
 
Mayor Nancy McNally concluded the Study Session at 6:55 P.M. to go into Executive Session to discuss 
a water update and an economic development prospect. 
 
 
 


